
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 14th February Weekly Round-up 

Roar Race!  

We were thrilled to be able to host this event for the Rotherham Children’s Capital of Culture Team.  

If you live within close proximity to school, I am sure you will have heard the screams and shouts of 

our children!  It was a wonderfully unique event that was enjoyed by everyone.  

 

SEND Coffee and Catch-Up  

Thanks to Mrs Smith and Mrs Tunnard for hosting our first SEND event of this kind. It was lovely to 

see people coming together to share their experiences and offering ideas and support to others.  

 

Year 2 Stay and Craft  

The children in Year 2 had a fantastic morning working alongside their families to complete a range 

of Australia themed crafts.  The clay activity was a firm favourite! Thank you very much for coming 

along.  

 

World Book Day  

On Thursday 6th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. The theme for the day is ‘Come 

Comfortable’.  Children will be welcome to come to school in anything they feel comfortable in (PJs, 

fluffy onesies or joggers!), ready to spend the day immersed in a range of reading based activities.   

 

On Tuesday 25th February, the Year 5 Team will be hosting their Stay and Craft event for families.   

 

Have a fantastic half-term break and we look forward to welcoming you back into school on Monday 

24th February.  

 

With my very best wishes,  

Mrs K Edmondson  

Deputy Headteacher  


